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This blog discusses the standard ISO 14001 set by the International Standard Organization. It talks
about the history of the policy set by the organization.

The ISO 14001 is a set of standards developed by the International Standards Organization. Unlike
the IS0 9000, this series concentrated on creating a system for effective Environment Management.

In 1992, the Rio Summit on the Environment was held where the General Agreement on Tariffs and
Trade (GATT) negotiations were taking place. The Summit generated a huge response from the
participating countries when it came to the subject of the environment. Every country had its own
standard for environment regulations and audits and policies. The immense success of ISO9000
made way for the need to create a standardized system that could be adopted by countries all over
the world.

The Organization created a Strategic Advisory Group on the Environment (SAGE), which was given
the task to see if it was possible to come up with the set of standards related to helping the
environment. The key issues on the matter were:

Help domestic and international companies adhere to a set of standards that were similar to the
quality of management series.

Help improve an organizationâ€™s ability to measure and achieve a positive environment conservation
performance.

Improve trade between countries by eliminating certain unnecessary rules and regulations.

The SAGE finally came to a conclusion in 1992 and presented its views to the ISO. It recommended
that a new committee specifically to help create international environment standards. The committee
would include representatives from various countries, Governments and industries. The ISO 14001
was the result of the committeeâ€™s efforts.

The ISO 14001 has become an important part of organizational goals of companies around the
world. There are a number of organizations that cater specifically to the understanding and
implementation of the ISO 14001 standard in a company. The ISO 14001 training is provided by
such companies to make sure that the client is adhering to all legal requirements of the standard.
This helps to create a strong Environment management system.
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Sarita - About Author:
We have expertise in providing a ISO 14001 Training services that are helpful in increasing
efficiency and productivity of your business. a ISO 9001 consultants  helps you to gain certificate in
ISO.
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